
Planning Board 

May 20, 2014 

 

Members Present:  Chair Ernie Allain, Members Mark Evans, Aline Boucher, Martha 

Creegan, and Alternate Members Lori Langlois. 

 

The meeting took place as part of the NH DOT Mitigation meeting to discuss options for 

mitigation related to the Route 110 Project.  Discussions included ideas around a history of 

Berlin’s neighborhoods for the Historical Society and some landscaping and designation of 

the area for use by the community. 

 

Public Comments 

None 

 

Member Comments 

None 

 

Planner Comments 

None 

 

Adjournment:  Ms. Creegan made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Ms. Boucher.  All 

members voted in favor of the motion. 

 

 


